
At Jefferson Elementary, we believe that reading is about more than
just the number of books you read—it's about the incredible
adventures and unforgettable stories you get to experience. This
March, we invite you to dive into the pages of a book and lose
yourself in the worlds that await.

Every book holds a new adventure, where characters become
friends, mysteries unfold, and your imagination can wander to places
beyond your wildest dreams. The best part? You get to choose the
stories that excite and inspire you. Whether it's a thrilling adventure,
a funny tale, or a story filled with heart, the joy of reading comes
from letting yourself be swept away by the words on the page.

This month, let’s focus on the joy of reading for the sake of the story
itself. It’s not about how many books you read, but about the
experiences you have and the ideas that come to life in your mind.
When we choose books that resonate with us, reading becomes a
journey we carry with us long after we turn the last page.

So, let's make this March a celebration of exploration and discovery!
Find a book that speaks to you, dive into its pages, and enjoy the
adventure. Because, when we let our curiosity guide us, every story
becomes a new world waiting to be explored.

Happy reading, Jefferson Elementary!
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OUR CUSTODIAL & MAINTENANCE STAFF

MMHS 
Jeff Bowerman

James Kropacek 
Steve Sciba

Sarah Picklesimer

Kennedy 
Johnny Skocelas

Don Froncek

Jefferson 
Mike Vandyke 

Bill Cole
Sue Steinberg

Maintenance and
Buildings/Grounds

Don Olk 
Dave Rutowski
Nathan Cole 

Pool 
Larry Froncek 

Custodial Sub 
Gary Sielski

Dave Vincent

Our incredible custodial and maintenance team is always hard at work behind
the scenes, making sure our school is a clean, safe, and welcoming place for
everyone! From scrubbing down classrooms to keeping hallways shiny, they
make sure our school is sparkling and germ-free. They carefully use special
cleaners to help keep us healthy by stopping germs, viruses, and other yucky
stuff from spreading.

They also pay extra attention to areas where we eat, making sure they're
spotless with the right cleaning products. And when it comes to safety, they
are always on the lookout for slippery spots and make sure everything is safe
to walk on—especially in winter, when they’re out there shoveling and salting
walkways to keep us from slipping.

But that’s not all! Our team also makes sure the air in the building is fresh and
clean, and they help keep the whole school safe with things like fire alarms,
extinguishers, and even a new AI camera system at MMHS and Kennedy to
make sure we're all protected.

They also take care of all the school vehicles, and make sure there are always
plenty of hand sanitizers, soaps, and paper towels ready for everyone. And of
course, they’re on the job maintaining doors, keeping them working smoothly
both inside and outside the school.

We want to send a huge thank you to our custodial and maintenance team for
all the hard work they do! Thanks to them, we have a safe and clean school
that we can all enjoy every day.

Facilities Director
Josh Schubert

Sunday March 9th
Daylight Savings At Jefferson School, we open a

book,
Each page a new world, each word

a new look.
Adventure and joy in every line,
In the magic of reading, we all

shine!


